Office of Admissions
Room 3-108

77 Massachusetts Avenue Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139-4307

Phone 617.253.4791 Fax 617.258.8304 http://web.mit.edu/admissions/www/

October 17, 2003

Dr. Antonio Nassar Harvard Westlake School 3700 Coldwater Canyon North Hollywood, CA 91604

Dear Dr. Nassar:

Each year we ask students admitted to MIT to share with us the name of a teacher who has been especially influential in their development. It is a remarkable achievement and a great honor to change a life, so we congratulate you on being named this year by Scott A. Barth.

Most importantly, we thank you for the time, patience, expertise, love, discipline and all the other qualities which have had such an important impact on your students. You do the work from which all of society benefits.

Congratulations again on your excellent work! We at MIT are deeply grateful.

Sincerely,

Marilee Jones Dean of Admissions

MJ:mw

cc: Harvard Westlake School

Marilee Jus